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No 30 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
 

Dear Parents 

 

The children have certainly had a wonderful week enjoying trying out the new trim trail equipment.  

We have been able to use the field so successfully this week and it has been a total joy watching 

the children play.  It’s all about helping to maximise every possible opportunity for a really happy 

and exciting school day – do take a look at the Gallery page on our website.  I do want to emphasise 

again how much we appreciate the mums who help each lunch time – it’s had a tremendous impact on 

creating a really fantastic lunchtime “experience”! 

 

So much “learning” also takes part outside of the confines of the school day.  This year the 

children have had opportunities to attend SportsKids Club, French Club, Cookery Club, Spanish Club 

and Art Club.  “Perfecto Spanish” is highlighted in The Farnham Herald this week with Penny 

Hardcastle, who runs Perfecto Spanish, receiving “La Joie Ronde Licensee of the Year” Award.   

 

From September we will also be running an after-school Football Club and also offering wrap-

around care.  Please do take a minute to complete the letter going out about wrap-around care.  

This is something that many parents have wanted and we are keen to provide the service but do, of 

course, need to know numbers. 

 

Our assembly series this term, “The One Show”, is proving a real favourite with the children.  This 

week I interviewed Rabbi Lizzie (photos on the Gallery page of the website).  The Rabbi told us all 

about when Jesus, at 12 years old, was left in the temple and how wisely He taught the elders.  We 

went on to think carefully about being a “thinking” person, someone who thinks before they act, 

and makes “wise choices”. 

 

I hope you will all make a wise choice this weekend(!) and come along to the school Summer Fair 

tomorrow from 11am to 1pm!  We have a special visitor to open Arthur’s Field.  The school looks 

great at the moment and I know the children will love showing you all that’s new! 

 

With best wishes 

Ginnie  

 

 


